Office of Superintendent of Schools March 28, 2001
Board Meeting of April 18, 2001

Facilities Planning and Construction
Paul J. Phillips, Chief Facilities Officer

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF VARIOUS CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTS WITH
JV CONSTRUCTION CORPORATION

Staff is in the process of preparing a Board Item for the termination of the general
contractor.

The item will be presented to Board Members, the Recording Secretary to the School
Board and placed on file in the Citizen Information Center prior to the meeting of April
18, 2001.

JA/nc

J-33



